
This information outlines what you can expect during the

remainder of Stage 1 work on McBride and Ross Streets

What’s happening?

What

Where

When

Notice of excavation for undergrounding services, including night work

 Sunday 1 - Thursday 5 September, and Monday 9 - Friday 27 September 2024 

Ross Street and the intersection with McBride Street, and adjacent to SH6 Kawarau Road

General information

We’re upgrading utilities along State Highway 6 and

6A and local roads for the Frankton Intersection and

Bus Hub Improvements Project. We’ll soon be

trenching across Ross Street and McBride Street,

laying electrical and fibre optic cable. We’ll need to

partially close this intersection at night while we

carry out this work. The rest of the work is in the

shoulder of the road and footpath only.

Planning

We appreciate any road closure is

disruptive, however it’s most disruptive to

close the road during the day, therefore

these works need to be completed at

night. A full closure to traffic at night also

means works can be completed more

quickly – rather than multiple closures

over an extended period.

Have an on-site issue?

Visit our website to sign up to our newsletter:

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/queenstown-package/

Email: info@wtpa.co.nz  |  Phone: 0800 482 684 

 Access restrictions

When the roads are closed at night,

access will remain for residents of the

six affected properties using steel

plates across their driveways. 

Traffic management

At the times when Ross Street and a section of McBride Street are closed,

a short detour will be in place. Follow the signs and directions of crews.

The excavation work will take place over

about four weeks, from:

Sunday 1 - Friday 27 September 2024

Timing

Contractor: Kā Huanui a Tāhuna 

Phone: 0800 482 684 

Please note: work is weather-dependent, and we’ll let you know if

we need to change the date of the work.

What can I expect?

From Sunday 1 to Thursday 5 September, firstly Ross Street and then a section of McBride Street will be closed

from 10pm to 6am as we trench across these roads (shown in orange on the diagram above).

Saw cutting and hydrovac trucks will be used. We’ll carry out noisier work earlier in the evening, and vehicle

reversing alarms won’t be high-pitched to reduce disruption to residents.

From Monday 9 through to Friday 27 September, we’ll be working in the verge and the footpath on Ross/McBride

Streets (shown in yellow), followed by McBride Street (in green), and then adjacent to SH6 Kawarau Road (in teal).   

Please note, these are our

planned dates of work, but

they may change if we’re

able to finish a stage of

work more quickly, or if it

takes longer due to weather

or other circumstances.  


